
MEMORANDUM 

October 7, 2022 

TO: File No. S7-10-22 (The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-Related 
Disclosures for Investors) 
File No. File No. S7-21-21 (Share Repurchase Disclosure Modernization) 
 

FROM: Gabriel Eckstein 
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE: Meeting with Representatives of the U.S. Chamber of Commerce 

On October 4, 2022 Commissioners Hester M. Peirce and Mark T. Uyeda along with their 
counsel Ammon Simon and Gabriel Eckstein met in person with the following: 

• Thomas “Tom” Quaadman, Senior Advisor to the President and CEO and Executive Vice 
President of the Chamber’s Center for Capital Markets Competitiveness 

• Evan Williams, Senior Director, Center for Capital Markets Competitiveness 
 
The representatives discussed the U.S. Chamber’s comment letters filed in connection with The 
Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors and Share 
Repurchase Disclosure Modernization releases. 
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